From: sarah mayer <sjm3224@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 11:57 AM

To: SENR Exhibits <SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov>
Subject: HB 3058

| would like to voice my support on HB 3058 which will ban the purchase, sale and use of Chlorpyrifos.
This bill also lists Neonicotinoids as Restricted Use Pesticides.

These chemicals do not belong in our environment. As a science enthusiast | have studied ornithology,
biology, botany, and ecology for the past 40 years. These two chemicals adversely affect so many
intricate life systems, with a cascading affect, from bees to butterflies to birds, and continue with
unintended consequences up and down the food chain.

Please, stop the sale and use of these toxic chemicals.

Sincerely,

Sarah Mayer

Cave Junction, OR
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